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Comments: Mt. Rose Ski Tahoe Expansion

 

RE: Mt Rose Ski Tahoe Expansion

 

Please note that I support the NO ACTION alternative.

There should not be any commercial development on the north side of the 

Mt. Rose Highway.

 

With the lack of snow this year and increasingly warming weather due to 

Climate Change, it is

not an appropriate use of public land to expand this ski resort.

 

The visual impact of chair lifts and other ski infrastructure would be 

gross and intrusive.

The area north of the highway should be preserved for non-motorized, 

backcountry recreation.

 

Debbie Bulger

Santa Cruz, CA

 


